THE MUSTANG POST

September 9, 2022

Dear Parents,

As we have a few weeks under our academic belt, the grades are becoming an accurate reflection of the work that is
being done in the classroom. Some of you are getting calls or emails from teachers. Please do not take the
communication as a critique of parenting, we simply want to keep you informed and find ways to help your student have
better success. Being the parents of teens, you have many motivating tools at your disposal in regards to privileges, |
want to encourage you to use them.

Educating during Covid meant a suspension of the academic rigor the Addenbrooke community was used to. As
elsewhere in our society, it is taking time to get back up to speed. Please partner with us as we do our utmost to get your
students back to a good day of hard work. We have been focusing on the Charlotte Mason habits of attention, neatness
and order.

MAD, missing assignment detention, has resumed. This is held during lunch and is required of students who are failing a
class and have missing assignments. If this is true of your student, he/she and you will get an email on Monday alerting
you to the fact that MAD will be held Tuesday-Friday. They are free to eat their lunch but must work on the assignments
as well. The student will attend each day until the missing assignments are turned in.

ASH, after school help, is held every Monday, Wednesday and Thursday from 3:30-4:00. Teachers are in their
classrooms and available to help any students who attend.

If you are unable to access the Parent Portal on Infinite Campus in order to check missing work or current grades, please
contact the office and we will assist you. With all of us working together, we will help our students get back what they lost
academically over the pandemic.

Respectfully,
Mrs. Lamgo

Faculty Spatlght.
'

\

Ms. Kaylee Ferrell
Algebra |, Geometry

Ms. Ferrell is new to Addenbrooke this year and new to the teaching profession. She is a Colorado School of Mines
graduate with a bachelor’s degree in Mechanical Engineering. She is currently working on her licensure through University
of Northern Colorado which will be complete in December.

Kaylee is a Colorado native and grew up in the Grand Junction area. Our very own Preston Roe was her Latin teacher

for three years during high school. She has a cat, a dog and a boyfriend and loves off-roading in the hills around Central
City. Welcome to Addenbrooke, Ms. Ferrell.
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PRIZES from raising $: 8 K. &
$25 = Mustang Mini‘flarathon shirt

4§75 = Duffle bag - . -
$100 = Mustang. erH’I'u'Iarathun Crew Sﬂeatshlr't PL@S an

ACA Parent T-shirt : GRADE RUN TIME
Top Awards: - T
- Top high school boy and girl with the fastest finish | Freshman 1:55 p.m.

time = $100 Visa gift card
- Top timed student in each grade = 525 dollar gift Sophomares 2:05 p.m.
card of their choice

BONUS PRIZES Juniors 2:15 p.m.
- The grade with the fastest collective run time will

SLIME an ACA high school teacher! Seniors 2:25 p.m.




Upcoming Events

September 12-16 Spirit Week

September 14 All State Choir Registration Deadline

September 16 High School Mini-Mustang Marathon, Pep Rally

September 17 Homecoming Dance 8-11:30 p.m.

September 19 MCR #1 writing (medium constructed response- five paragraph essay)
September 19 Senior Parent Information Night 6:30 p.m.

September 23 No school. Professional Development Day



